
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Monday, 13 November 2017 4:43 PM 
To: 'Claire Brattey' 

Cc: Nick Le Mare; AMOD 
Subject: RE: AM2014/286 Request for an extension of time 
 

Dear Ms Brattey,  
 
I refer to your email below.  
 
The Endeavour Foundation is granted an extension to file its materials by close of business 
tomorrow, 14 November 2017.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Claire Brattey [mailto:claire.brattey@corrs.com.au]  
Sent: Monday, 13 November 2017 4:10 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 
Cc: Nick Le Mare 

Subject: AM2014/286 Request for an extension of time 
 
Dear Associate, 
 
Further to our call this afternoon, we are assisting the Endeavour Foundation with its materials to 
enable them to oppose a variation to the Supported Employment Services Award 2010. 
 
We note that Directions issued by his Honour require the material to be filed by 4pm today.  
 
We are in the process of finalising those materials and anticipate that they will be finalised and filed 
shortly.  However we are unlikely to have the materials finalised by 4pm and therefore we request an 
extension of time until 9am tomorrow morning, anticipating that the materials will be filed later this 
evening. 
 
If you could please place our request before his Honour for his consideration. 
 
Regards, 
 
Claire 
 
Claire Brattey | Senior Associate  
Corrs Chambers Westgarth 
t +61 7 3228 9847  m +61 417 603 483  e claire.brattey@corrs.com.au 
111 Eagle Street • Brisbane QLD 4000 
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